

Vallourec Philippe Guillemot Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 12 rue de la Verrerie 92190 Meudon - FRANCE

> H.E. Antonio Guterres Secretary-General United Nations NewYork NY 10017 USA

May 29th, 2024

Dear Mr Secretary General,

Further to Vallourec's adhesion to Global Compact on July 23, 2010, I am pleased to confirm our company's pledge to support the Ten Principles of the Global Compact. Through this communication, we express our commitment to embed the Global Compact and its principles into our company's strategy, culture, and day-to-day operations.

We also agree that one of the obligations that conditions our participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual publication of a Communication on Progress (CoP), outlining our company's efforts in implementing the Ten Principles.

We are committed to public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit, in 2024, to comply with the four domains for action of Global Compact, in accordance with the UN Global Compact Policy on Communication on Progress. We are also proud to have again been acknowledged as having reached the "advanced status" further to the qualification process of Global Compact France.

Sincerely Yours,

Philippe Guillemot

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer